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Brittany Spurlock

From: Ross Singer <rsinger@crmc.ri.gov>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 7:54 AM
To: 'Lisa Turner'; 'Brittany Spurlock'
Cc: 'Anthony Sawaia'
Subject: FW: Application#2022-09-020

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Can you please add this correspondence to the NYYC file?  2022-09-020 
 
 
Thank you 
 
______________________________________ 
Ross A. Singer 
Environmental Engineer III 
Coastal Resources Management Council 
4808 Tower Hill Road 
Wakefield RI, 02879 
(401) 783-3370  
 
From: Barbara Hirschler [mailto:bhb527@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2022 9:15 AM 
To: rsinger@crmc.ri.gov 
Cc: sland@cityofnewport.com 
Subject: Application#2022-09-020 
 

November 18,2022

Dear Mr. Singer, 

I am contacting you in regard to the NYYC application #2022-09-020. I received the current information from 
Jenn in your office on 11/16/22. In reviewing the file, mooring # 629, which my family leases from the City of 
Newport has been omitted and is not shown on the S8 Existing Condition Plan.  

I met on 11/17/2022 with the Newport Harbormaster, Steve Land.  He agreed that the mooring was not shown 
on the plan. The coordinates for mooring# 629 per the Harbormaster's record are Lat: 41 28.532 and Long 71 
19.605. I believe that #629 is between moorings # 610 and #611 and south of them, as shown on the plan, 
making #629 closer to the NYYC’s proposed East/West dock extension. 

I respectfully request that the plan be revised to include mooring #629 and that the correct distance from the end 
of the proposed pier to mooring #629 be shown on S8 Existing Conditions Plan and that other documents in the 
application be revised to show the corrected distance. Please send me a written copy of the revised S8 plan and 
other documents.  Thank-you for your assistance with this matter. 
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 Sincerely, 

Barbara Hirschler 

BHB527@aol.com 

401-742-3562 
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Cstaff1

From: Barbara Hirschler <bhb527@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 7, 2022 10:57 AM
To: Cstaff1@crmc.ri.gov
Cc: cstaff1@crmc.ri.gov; lturner@crmc.ri.gov
Subject: Re: 2022-09-020

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

December 7,2022
File :#2022-09-020  
Dear CRMC, 
Please add me  to the mailing list for  file #2022-09-020. I would  like to be present at the council meeting and 
be able to make a comment when it goes to the board. I understand that the comment period ends on December 
18,2022. Is there anything else I need to do to voice my questions before this is reviewed?Please confirm receipt 
of this email. Thank-you very much  for your assistance with this matter! 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Hirschler 
8 Balsam Avenue 
Middletown, RI 02842 
401 742-3562 
  
 
In a message dated 11/16/2022 10:36:21 AM Eastern Standard Time, Cstaff1@crmc.ri.gov writes:  
  

file #2022-09-020 
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Lisa Turner

From: BARBARA HIRSCHLER <bhb527@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 9:43 AM
To: Lisa Turner
Subject: Application 2022-09-020

                                                  May 2, 2023 
Hi Lisa,  
Thanks for speaking with me today regarding the NYYC application. I’ve attached the email from Josh Parks the NYYC 
attorney. The email dated 1/23/23 states at the end of the first paragraph that if my mooring #629 needs to be moved 
that the NYYC will cover those reasonable costs. During the regular inspection by Oldport Marine on March 11, 2022 my 
mooring was found to be in good shape.  
Could you please add the attached emails to the application paperwork before the hearing on May 9, 2023? Thanks for 
your assistance. If you have any questions I can be reached at 401 742-3562 or via email. 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Hirschler 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Parks, Joshua" <JParks@apslaw.com> 
Date: January 23, 2023 at 9:56:18 AM EST 
To: BHB527@aol.com 
Subject: FW: NYYC 

  
Dear Barbara: My name is Josh Parks, I am following up on a conversation you had with my colleague 
Dan the other day regarding the New York Yacht Club dock project and your mooring. Thanks for 
reaching out. As the revised plans make clear, the NYYC dock project should not impact your mooring 
(and in fact far exceeds the distance required by regulation). As I am sure you are aware, the location of 
moorings in Newport harbor are set by the Harbor Master. We have discussed the dock project, and 
your mooring, with the Harbor Master and expect that in the unlikely event your mooring must be 
relocated, he will do so. If it is required that your mooring be relocated, NYYC will cover those 
reasonable costs.     
  
I hope this addresses your concerns. Please let me know if you have any questions or wish to discuss. 
  
Best, 
Josh 
  
  

JOSHUA S. PARKS
  

V-CARD | BIO  | WEBSITE | JParks@apslaw.com
 

49 Bellevue Ave, Newport RI 02840
 

Direct 401-427-6246 | Main 401.274.7200
 

PROVIDENCE - BOSTON - NEWPORT - NEW HAMPSHIRE 
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This e-mail message is confidential and is intended only for the named recipient(s). It may contain information that is subject to the 
attorney client privilege or the attorney work-product doctrine or that is otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If 
you have received this e-mail message in error, or are not the named recipient(s), please immediately notify JParks@apslaw.com and 
delete this message from your computer and destroy all copies. Thank you. 

  

From: Procaccini, Daniel <DProcaccini@apslaw.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2023 3:19 PM 
To: Barbara Hirschler <bhb527@aol.com> 
Cc: Parks, Joshua <JParks@apslaw.com> 
Subject: RE: NYYC 
  
Dear Barbara: 
  
Thanks for your email.  As I mentioned the other evening, I was only briefly involved with this matter 
because Josh Parks was unavailable for the Waterfront Commission meeting.  I have copied him 
here.  My understanding is that everyone involved is hoping to work together amicably as this project is 
developed.   
  
Dan  
  

DANIEL J. PROCACCINI
  

V-CARD | BIO  | WEBSITE | DProcaccini@apslaw.com
 

1 Citizens Plaza, 8th Floor,  Providence RI 02903
 

Direct 401-427-6224 | Main 401.274.7200
 

PROVIDENCE - BOSTON - NEWPORT - NEW HAMPSHIRE 

      

This e-mail message is confidential and is intended only for the named recipient(s). It may contain information that is subject to the 
attorney client privilege or the attorney work-product doctrine or that is otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If 
you have received this e-mail message in error, or are not the named recipient(s), please immediately notify 
DProcaccini@apslaw.com and delete this message from your computer and destroy all copies. Thank you. 

  

From: Barbara Hirschler <bhb527@aol.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2023 3:05 PM 
To: Procaccini, Daniel <DProcaccini@apslaw.com> 
Subject: NYYC 
  

January 20,2023 
Dear Mr. Procaccini, 
How are you? I received a call in December from Jim Boyd the GM of the NYYC  and 
sent him a followup email on 12/21.  At that time he agreed that the NYYC would cover 
any and all costs for relocating my mooring if necessary. I am hoping not to have to 
relocate my mooring but may not know until the docks are in place in the summer of 
2024. 
Could you please send me a written statement confirming that offer? My mooring is 
serviced annually and was inspected by Oldport on  March 11,2022 and found to be in 
good shape. 
Thanks for your assistance with this matter. 
Sincerely, 
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Barbara Hirschler 
  

 




